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Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Women:

Re: Thursday Night Health Series

At a recent meeting of the Provincial Association of University
and College Employees we discussed the Self-Help Health Series
which VWHC is offering at Britannia this Fall.

We were really pleaseal to see that one evening will be devoted
to Occupational and Environmental Health - November 29th.
Members of the Provincial Executive voted to publicise the
series, and the workplace safety evening, at all AUCE Locals.
In addition it was unanimously decided that the Provincial
Association should demonstrate support for such a seminar by
donating $10 to the Health Collective to help defray costs you
will have assumed in order to publicise the series.

We wish it could be more but at this time more than one of the
five AUCE Locals is conducting and/or preparing for various
stages of contract negotiations.

Please expect AUCE women to attend.

Would you please send to us any hand-outs or research materials
prepared by VWHC on the subject of Occupational Health Hazards
for Women. In the next few weeks I'd like to call your office
to arrange to come over to the Health Collective and perhaps

exchange information on this topic.
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